
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, September 27, 2018 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Make Your Own Salad Day  
 Popcorn Chicken  
 Deli Sub Sandwich  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:    
 

1. Yearbook will meet again today, after school until 4:00 in Mrs. McGovern's room. If you 
still need to turn in an application, bring it with to the meeting! We will be talking about 
yearbook themes. Come join us! 

 
2. Attention adventurers!!!   Gurrie's RPG Club will meet after school Friday, in the culinary 

arts room, until 4pm.  We will be working on character abilities and stats for the 
upcoming campaign.  Please remember to bring your character sheets and 
chromebooks.  There is still time to join!  No previous RPG or gaming experience 
required.  Please see Mr. Walsen or Mr. Schwartz for more information!  See everyone 
Friday! 
 
 

 
 
 

 


